
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

March 1st, 2016 

AT4 wireless, S.A. 

Parque Tecnológico de Andalucía 

C/ Severo Ochoa, 2 

29590, Málaga, Spain 
 

 
Declaration regarding FCC labeling of the Sepura STP8X040 and STP8X140 

 
 
FCC certification number:  XX6STP8X  
 
Company:    SEPURA plc 
 
Product:    STP8X040 & STP8X140 
 
 
We, Sepura plc do declare that the FCC identifier for the above products will be indelibly 
printed on the product label which is attached within the products battery compartment. The 
battery compartment is a user accessible area and access to this area does not require the 
use of any special tools. 
 
We also declare that this product is handheld and that the FCC identifier will be visible at the 
time of purchase as the battery is not fitted to the radio upon delivery to the customer. 
 

 

 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Company Officer: Steve Wood  

 

Telephone Number: +44 (01223) 877354 
 
Email:   steve.wood@Sepura.com 
 
Position:  Verification Engineering Team leader 

 
 


